
 

REFLECREFLECREFLECREFLECTIONSTIONSTIONSTIONS    
August 7, 2019 

 

MINISTER 

GREG L. LONG 
 

MUSIC MINISTER YOUTH/OUTREACH MINISTER 

GREG WILSON ASHLEY BRAMBLETT 
 

 

Teacher 

Appreciation 

Luncheon 
 

 
 

Sunday, Aug. 11th  

Immediately following  

2nd Service 

    

Teacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher AppreciationTeacher Appreciation    

We will be having our teacher appreciation banquet on 

Sunday, August 11th, following the 10:45 AM worship 

service.  This is for all Sunday morning and Wednesday 

night teachers.  Please be sure to sign up as this helps us 

with our food order.  Sign-up sheet is located on the table 

in foyer hallway.  
    

SoSoSoSonnnng Service and Ice Creag Service and Ice Creag Service and Ice Creag Service and Ice Cream Fellowshipm Fellowshipm Fellowshipm Fellowship    
We will have a special Sunday evening song service and 

homemade ice cream fellowship on Sunday, August 25th, 

at 6:00 PM, led by Greg Wilson.  It will be an enjoyable 

night of hearing and singing some great old songs about 

our Savior. 
 

Please contact Greg Wilson at 865-984-5416 or 

gwilsonpgbc@gmail.com if you can make a freezer of ice 

cream to bring and share that evening. 
    

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 

We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

September 8th.   Sign-up sheets will be located in the 

hallway later this month.   

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Teachers’ 

Appreciation Lunch 

Sun. Aug 11th  

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Aug. 12th 6:00 PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Aug. 18th 7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Aug. 25th 4:30 PM 

SecSecSecSecuuuurrrrity Volunteersity Volunteersity Volunteersity Volunteers    

Sunday, August 11th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Josh Pfeiffer 

2nd Service Adam Buchanan 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 

    



Christian SympaChristian SympaChristian SympaChristian Sympathythythythy    
To the family of Nora Kay Burns 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 
11 - 17         Bonnie Coulter 

 

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes.  If you do not 

put the amount of your offering or where you want your 

money to specifically go, the church office can not give you 

correct credit.  We thank you for your help in this. 

 

AAAALTLTLTLTAAAAR R R R AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER FLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERS    
Thank you, church family, for the beautiful weekly flower 

arrangements that we all enjoyed this past calendar year.    

It is, once again, time for us to fill our altar and foyer 

flower calendar for  2019-2020. The sign-up book will be 

located on the table in the front hallway until September 

8, 2019. To ensure getting the special date that you want, 

please sign up right away.  When filling out the form in 

the sign-up book, PLEASE include the message that you 

wish to have in the church bulletin.  

The total cost for your  flower arrangement is $36.16.  

This amount will be billed directly to you by Coulters 

Florists so please be sure to clearly write your address and 

phone number on the sign-up form.  

For your convenience, you may email your request 

to pgbc@pgbctn.org and a confirmation will be sent to you 

by return email. You may also call Anne Blevens at 865-

233-0564 or email anneblevens@yahoo.com. with your 

request.  

 

AUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUSTAUGUST    EARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERSEARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Heatherly & Lisa Orr 

 

KEEP IN TOUCH 

We begin our new year of KIT Wednesday, September 18 

at 11:00 a.m.  The meal is covered dish.  Please bring extra 

for our guests. 
 

Our first guest will be Tim Simek.  Tim has been playing 

both the mountain dulcimer and hammer dulcimer for 35 

years playing a wide variety of traditional / contemporary 

music.  He is a two-time national champion, winning the 

national title for mountain dulcimer in 1993 and the 

hammer dulcimer in 2011.  
 

Tim currently makes his living as a full-time musician, 

performer, recording artist and offers private lessons and 

workshops to those interested in taking up the art of 

music. 
 

KIT is for those 55 or older, however, anyone of any age is 

invited to attend.  

 

SundaySundaySundaySunday    SchoolSchoolSchoolSchool    LLLLiteratureiteratureiteratureiterature    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Love Packages to be distributed to Bible schools, 

churches, missionaries, and individuals worldwide.  

ALUMINUM CANS 

Just wanted to say thank you to everyone who has brought 

their aluminum cans to the church.  Please remember that 

you may bring your bagged cans to the church and leave 

them in the grass area across the sidewalk from the 

garbage cans.  Please do not leave cans at the church 

office.  Thank you. 

SermoSermoSermoSermon Revin Revin Revin Reviewewewew    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 


